CCW/W Homeowners Association Board Meeting Notes: August 10, 2004

In Attendance: Susan Dunn, Bart Baudler, Cathie Refsland, Marilyn Daniel and Allan Ciha.

Secretary Report: The June meeting minutes were approved and will be posted on the web site. There was no July board meeting.

Treasure's Report: The treasure's report was emailed to the board members prior to the meeting. The report was reviewed by the board and approved.

Covenant Issues

Bart Baudler reported that the grass next to the fence along Hickman road was cleaned up. Boats parking in driveways for extended periods of time continue to be a problem. Several screening proposals were reviewed and approved.

Old Business

Susan will contact Rex to see if he had contacted anyone to do the required sidewalk installation.

New Business

Susan will contact the Rocker's regarding spraying the large area along Hickman Road. (She has reported back that they do not have the equipment to spray that large of an area.)

Separation committee will start meeting once school begins.

The meeting was dismissed at 8 pm.

The next meeting will be at Heartland Presbyterian Church at 7 pm on September 14, 2004.

Minutes submitted by Allan Ciha.